
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
2198 Edison Avenue 

Jacksonville, Florida 32204-2730 

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

Improve Safety, Enhance Mobility, Inspire Innovation 

NFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NEFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL 

For Immediate Release 

June 26, 2020 

Contact: Debbie Delgado  

(904) 476-7138 

Delgado.debbie@dot.state.fl.us 

  

TRAVEL ADVISORY: I-95 northbound off-ramp to Norwood Avenue closed 

Sunday through Thursday nights    

Jacksonville, Fla. – The I-95 northbound off-ramp to Norwood Avenue (Exit 356A) will be 

closed Sunday through Thursday nights, June 28 through July 2, from 6:30 p.m. to 6:30 a.m. for 

paving operations, weather permitting. Traffic will detour north to Edgewood Avenue (Exit 357) 

and continue west on Edgewood Avenue towards Lem Turner Road and Norwood Avenue 

South.  
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